
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION OF BOARD RETREAT 
 

PLEASE POST 
 
 

Notice is hereby given of the CANCELATION of the Retreat of the Greenwich 
Board of Education, scheduled to be held on Thursday, June 3, 2021 at 7:00 
p.m., at the Havemeyer Building at 290 Greenwich Avenue, Greenwich, 
Connecticut.  This meeting will be rescheduled for the same date and time to 
allow for a change in venue and as a virtual meeting. 
 
 

 
______________________ 
Peter Bernstein 
Chair, Board of Education 
 
 
PB/ma 
5/28/21 – 3:00 p.m. 


